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Sports Week 

 

Next week is sports week in school and the children will be taking part in lots of sporting events.  

 

Sports day is often one of the highlights of the year and I know you will be looking forward to seeing 
this event. In order for us to keep all children safe we must ask you to support us with the following:  

• Please do not go and see your child. If we have lots of parents that keep going over to see 
their child it becomes very difficult for teachers to ensure that the children are all safe.  

• Please do not take photographs or videos of any other children apart from your own (even 

in the background). Safeguarding is very important to us and we must take the upmost care 



to ensure children are not put at risk. If you do take any photos or videos that include other 
children you will be asked to delete them.  

• Please make sure your child has sunscreen on before they come to school. It may not look 

sunny but UV rays can travel through cloud and burn children if they are not protected. 
School staff are not able to apply sunscreen.  

• Please make sure your child has a water bottle. It may be hot and your child will need a 

drink, we do not have any spare bottles in stock at the moment as we are waiting for a 

delivery.  

• No Jewellery, including earrings- As it states in our uniform policy no jewellery must be 

worn for school. My aim is to keep your child safe, and I do not want to make a call to you to 

say an accident has happened because they are wearing Jewellery. If any are worn they will 

not be able to take part in the sporting activities.  

Internet Safety 

 



Dates for the Diary 

 

Monday 20th June- Key Stage One Fun Run 

Tuesday 21st June and 22nd June- Year 5/6/ History Project in School 

Wednesday 22nd June- Key Stage One Sports Day- 9.20am Parents welcome 

Thursday 23rd June-  Key Stage Two Sports Day- 9.20am Parents welcome 

Friday 24th June- Parents vrs. Teachers sports games after school 

Tuesday 28th June - Year 5/6/ History Project at fish quay 

Friday 1st July- Year 1 teddy bears picnic 

Tuesday 5th July- Key Stage Two SAT results published 

Friday 8th July- Year 6 trip to the Hancock 

Monday 11th July- EYFS Beach Trip 

Tuesday 12th July- year5/6 Beach Trip 

Wednesday 13th July- year 3/4 Beach Trip 

Friday 15th July- Year 1/2 Beach Trip 

Thursday 14th July- School reports sent out 

Thursday 14th July- Year 6 party in school 6pm-9pm 

Friday 15th July - Year 5/6 history presentation event in school 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend  

Mrs. Bradford 


